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Program Highlight:

As of April of this year, The Sharing Place has
served over 16,585 people and
counting. You can help us serve

our community by volunteering at
The Sharing Place.

Our Sharing Place employees are

in need of additional volunteers
this summer on Wednesday afternoons and
Friday mornings due to ongoing construction at
the building.

Due to the increased number of clients,
additional volunteers are also needed on
Mondays and Thursdays to assist with shopping.
Any support is appreciated!



